
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students who have NOT been awarded financial aid (PELL, loans, 

scholarships, etc.), have NOT made satisfactory payment arrangements 

with the Office of Student Accounts or have NOT notified the Office of 

Student Accounts of any third party payments by January 25, 2022 at 

5:00 p.m. will be DROPPED from their schedule of classes. To be 

reinstated in your classes, you will need proof of financial aid, satisfactory 

payment arrangements, or proof of third party payment.  

A late registration fee of $100.00 will also be assessed to be 

  reinstated.


